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Shoreline Lake to Host Victorian Sailboat Rides & More – Corsets Welcome 
 
Shoreline Lake Aquatic Center & Café partner with historic Rengstorff House in the City of 
Mountain View’s first annual 4th of July Victorian Fashion Promenade 
 
 
Mountain View, CA. June 28, 2010 – Silicon Shores Corporation announced today it has partnered with 
Shoreline at Mountain View’s historic Rengstorff House as one of the on-site businesses providing event-
related activities and concessions during the City of Mountain View’s first annual 4th of July Victorian Fashion 
Promenade. 
 
Strolling...Fashion...Entertainment…Fun! is the theme for this first-ever special event designed to highlight a 
local historical gem and the popularity of Victorian/Edwardian fashion, and to give July 4th at the 750-acre 
wildlife and recreation area an ambiance not likely to be found anywhere else in the Bay Area.  
 
“We jumped at the chance to partner with the City once again, and with Rengstorff House in particular, as this 
type of event falls right in line with our goal of creating an urban oasis in Silicon Valley,” says Christina Ferrari, 
President of Silicon Shores, which runs the Aquatic Center and the Lakeside Café through a leasing 
partnership with the City. “An opportunity like this is a unique way to help showcase the natural beauty and the 
amenities available in the park.” 
 
In due style, the Aquatic Center and Café will be hosting, among other activities, sailboat rides with a Victorian-
era skipper (dressed in appropriate costume, of course), and will also act as “picnic central” by providing their 
ever-popular prepared picnic baskets, along with special Victorian-themed desserts, as well as other treats in 
keeping with the event and holiday.  
 
“Corsets and top hats are welcome, but not required to take part in the sailboat rides or any of the other 
activities here or at Rengstorff House,” says Ferrari with a smile and a wink. “We want people to enjoy 
themselves, and if they do that with a bit of cheeky fun, all the better. If not, we have other more ‘traditional’ 
Fourth of July activities available to them.” 
 
Although no requirement exists to do anything other than enjoy the view and take in the tranquility, the Aquatic 
Center will have an assortment of water sports equipment available for rent, and also rents bicycles and 
tandem bikes and provides safety helmets free of charge for anyone wanting to stay on land. The Café will also 
be operating in full swing, providing its seasonally-based menu. 
 
More detailed information about the Promenade, the current Victorian Fashion Exhibit at Rengstorff House and 
timeline for the day’s activities, held between 1-5pm, can be found under News Details at the City of Mountain 
View’s website. 
 
About Silicon Shores 
Headquartered in Mountain View, CA, Silicon Shores Corporation oversees operations of the Shoreline Lake 
Aquatic Center and the Lakeside Café at the Shoreline at Mountain View wildlife and recreation area. Silicon 
Shores manages the facilities through a leasing arrangement with the City of Mountain View, which owns the 
Shoreline Lake park area. This private company, established in 2000, is incorporated in California. For more 
information, please go to www.ShorelineLake.com. 
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